
 
 
PSBA/Notice-129                                                            January 16, 2024 

 

NOTICE FOR MEMBERS 
 

SUBJECT: INVITE FOR IPO SUMMIT 2024 –  
 

EMPOWERING THE FUTURE OF CAPITAL MARKET 
 

Respected Members, 

 

As requested, we invite you to the Capital Market’s upcoming flagship event i.e. The IPO Summit 2024. The event is 

planned by the Pakistan Stock Exchange in association with the Central Depository Company CDC, and National 
Clearing Company NCCPL under the guidance of the Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan. Dr. Shamshad 
Akhtar, Federal Minister for Finance, Revenue and Economic Affairs and Chairperson of PSX has consented to be the 
Chief Guest for the event. 

The proposed theme for this year’s summit is "Empowering the Future of Capital Markets." This theme emphasizes the 
importance of IPOs as a crucial instrument for companies to raise capital, fuel growth, and contribute to the overall 
strength of the economy. The summit will explore how new technologies, regulatory changes, and evolving investor 
preferences are shaping the listing landscape, and how stakeholders can leverage these trends to successfully 
navigate the ever-changing capital market environment. 

This summit aims to bring together key stakeholders involved in the IPO Process, including executives from companies 
considering going public, Investment Bankers, Legal Advisors, Regulatory Experts, and other professionals from the 
Finance and Investment Industry. This Summit will provide a platform for networking, knowledge sharing, and 
discussions around various aspects of the IPO Process. 

You are requested to provide an RSVP. For any queries, you may connect with the undersigned. 

Sara Sana: sara.sana@psx.com.pk 

Nadeem Khanani: nadeem.khanani@psx.com.pk 

 
Best regards, 
 
 
__________sd___________ 
AKBER ALI 

Officer - Secretariat 
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